Tokyo Electric Power Company (TEPCO) Holdings, Inc.
investigated the pedestal opening. The first-half investigation on
March 2022 confirmed that the pedestal wall of the opening part
was damaged. The second-half investigation on March 2023

confirmed that the entire circumference of the pedestal interior was
also damaged.

TEPCO assumes that the lost concrete area of the pedestal

inner wall (only concrete remains) is approximately 1meter in
height and 50cm in depth.

The lost of the pedestal outer wall opening would be limited.

A ROV frame can be seen,
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Photo 1: Concrete remains seen from the pedestal opening

B ESEtE P Cliinginy WoRinGS: Tne. A GRS Rasaren Photo 2: Concrete remains seen from the pedestal opening
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Reference: Study committee of monitoring and evaluating specific nuclear facilities (the 107t), April 14, 2023
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